Chocolate Co. in Corner Brook for ‘Random Acts of Chocolate Kindness’

October 23, 2017

The Newfoundland Chocolate Company is in Corner Brook today participating in “Random Acts
of Chocolate Kindness.”

Owner Brent Smith and his wife Christine are in the west coast city handing out chocolate to
help promote the opening of their latest location, a kiosk in the Corner Brook Plaza November 1
that will take them into the busy holiday season.

Smith says the company is also looking at other opportunities down the road.

He says next year they’re looking at a number of projects a little closer to the capital city.
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